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Tuesday, February 9th, 2021 

PMs in the AM 

Status Report Hacks for R/Y/G and % Complete 

7:30am – 8:30am 

Online/Virtual  

 1 PDU 

Tuesday, March 9th, 2021 

PMs in the AM 

Earned Value Management Reporting 

7:30am –8:30am 

Online/Virtual  

 1 PDU 
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Visit www.pmimidmo.org for 

complete event details.

2021 Virtual Plans 

Until the virus is under better control and in-person 

contact isn’t a high risk, chapter events will 

continue to be held virtually through zoom. We’ll be 

offering monthly network programs that are a great 

way to stay connected to other project managers, 

share experiences, and become more familiar with 

project management topics. 

PMs in the AM on 2nd Tuesday each month 

from 7:30 a.m. – 8:30 a.m. 

Lunch PM Network on 4th Thursday each 

month from noon – 1 p.m. 

Register in advance so we can send you the link to 

these virtual meetings. It’s as easy as that!  

We hope to continue seeing so many of you online 

throughout 2021! 

Upcoming 
Chapter Events Chapter Plans for 2021 
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In Memory of Frank Cox 

It is with a sad heart that we learned of the death of Frank Cox on January 6, 2021. Frank was 

instrumental in starting our chapter in 2000. He served in chapter leadership roles for a number of 

years, volunteered his time and knowledge as a trainer and presenter, and was a regular participant in 

chapter events. We could always count on Frank to contribute thoughtful and relevant input in any 

discussion, as he shared his vast project management knowledge and experiences. 

In recognition of Frank’s support, our chapter has awarded an annual Frank Cox Volunteer of the Year 

Award since 2008. Through this award and the chapter’s history, his memory will live on within our 

chapter and in our hearts.  Frank Cox - a true professional, a good and kind man, and a friend to many 

– you will be missed. 

Each January we begin the new year with the formation of the chapter’s board, merging previous year 

members with newly elected board members. This year we are welcoming 3 new faces to the board 

and we’re pleased to have all board positions filled. You can contact the board by email through the 

links provided on our website, Contact Us page. https://pmimidmo.org/index.php/about-us/contact-us

President  

Rhonda Haake 

PMP, PMI-ACP 

First Vice President 

Cathy Eatherton 

PMP 

VP Professional Development 

Tammy Barkhoff 

PMP 

VP Programs 

Melissa Hill 

PMP 

VP Volunteers 

Dan Crouch 

PMP 

VP Membership 

Kelly Reilly 

PMP 

VP Finance 

John Finley 

PMP 

VP Administration 

Debbi Stafford 

PMP, PMI-ACP 

VP Communications 

Rashmi Naik 

PMP 

Chapter Remembers Frank Cox 

Introducing 2021 Chapter Board
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2021 is here, and with it PMI has implemented the new PMP Exam. The PMP exam 

will continue to use the PMBOK Guide Sixth Edition. If you’ve been studying to 

prepare for the PMP in 2020, you may want to review this document available from 

PMI to make you’re your studies are covering the exam content changes.  

https://www.pmi.org/-/media/pmi/documents/public/pdf/certifications/pmp-

examination-content-outline.pdf

Also this year PMI is finalizing the next edition of the PMBOK Guide. A quick 

summary of the differences between the Sixth Edition and the upcoming Seventh 

Edition is available at 

https://www.pmi.org/-/media/pmi/other-images/standards/changes-to-pmbok-guide-7th-

edition.png The release date has not been announced, but it is anticipated during Q1 of 

2021. Remember that as a PMI member you have access to download the PMBOK at 

no charge. 

PMI Delivering New Content in 2021
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      New Members: 

� Emmy Fry 

� Rebecca Johnson 

� Zaid Khashram 

      Renewing Members: 

� Edward Bartel, PMP 

� Dawn Brooks, PMP 

� Suzanne Broward-Partin 

� Allison Bruemmer, PMP 

� Gay Ann Christy, PMP 

� David Garman, PMP 

� Rutger Glocker 

� Darin Hackmann, PMP 

� Shane Harris, PMP 

� Stuart Koelling, PMP 

� Justin Largent 

� Stephanie Lawson, PMI-ACP 

� Amba Malhotra, PMP 

� Tisha McGowan, PMP 

� Tod Moser, PMP 

� David Neeley, PMP 

� Kelly Reilly, PMP 

� Joan Schuman, PMP 

      15 Years of Membership Anniversary: 

� David Garman, PMP 

As of January 2021 our membership stood at 227 with 170 PMPs, 5 CAPMs, 21 PMI-

ACPs, 1 PMI-RMP, 52 Members with no Certification and 3 New Members in 2021. 

Thank you for your support of PMI Mid Missouri Chapter and the project management 

profession!!  Your membership makes our mission possible.  We hope to see everyone 

at a future Chapter meeting or workshop.

Membership & Certifications
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Rhonda Haake, PMP, PMI­ACP, President 

Term: Jan. 1, 2020­Dec. 31, 2021 

e­mail: pmipres@pmimidmo.org 

Cathy Eatherton, PMP, First VP 

Term: Jan. 1, 2020 ­ Dec. 31, 2021 

e­mail: pmivp1@pmimidmo.org 

Kelly Reilly, PMP, VP of Membership 

Term: Jan.1, 2021  ­ Dec. 31, 2022 

e­mail: pmivpmembers@pmimidmo.org 

John Finley, PMP, VP of Finance 

Term: Jan. 1, 2021  ­ Dec. 31, 2022 

e­mail: pmivpfinance@pmimidmo.org 

Melissa Hill, PMP, VP of Programs 

Term: Jan.1, 2021 ­ Dec. 31, 2022 

e­mail: pmivpprograms@pmimidmo.org 

Tammy Barkhoff, PMP, VP of Professional 

Development 

Term: Jan. 1, 2021  ­ Dec. 31, 2022 

e­mail: pmivppd@pmimidmo.org 

Debbi Strafford, PMP, PMI­ACP, VP of 

Administration 

Term: Jan.1, 2020  ­ Dec. 31, 2021 

e­mail: pmivpadmin@pmimidmo.org 

Rashmi Naik, PMP, VP of Communications 

Term: Jan. 1, 2020  ­ Dec. 31, 2021 

e­mail: pmivpcomm@pmimidmo.org 

Dan Crouch, PMP, VP of Volunteers 

Term: Jan. 1, 2021  ­ Dec. 31, 2022 

e­mail: volunteers@pmimidmo.org

Advertising and Sponsorship: 

Interested in promoting your organization’s project 

management related services? 

Consider advertising in an upcoming newsletter or 

on the PMI Mid­Missouri Chapter Web site.  

Sponsorship opportunities are also available. 

Visit the Chapter Web site for additional 

information about advertising and sponsorship 

opportunities.   You may also contact 

ads@pmimidmo.org. 

***************************************** 

Volunteer Opportunities:

If you are interested in volunteer opportunities 

with the Chapter, please contact Dan Crouch, PMP, 

VP of Volunteers at volunteers@pmimidmo.org. 

***************************************** 

Chapter Communications Team:

Rashmi Naik, PMP, (VP of Communications) 

pmivpcomm@pmimidmo.org

Nancy Kuse, PMP, (Newsletter Editor) 

news@pmimidmo.org

***************************************** 

Chapter Board Members 

Mailing Address
PMI Mid-Missouri Chapter 
P O Box 105137 

Jefferson City MO 65110-5137 
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